
 
 
 
February 02, 2024 
 
ADDENDUM I 
 
RFQ Title:  Facilities Master Plan Services 
 
 
To participants who are interested in the RFQ#24-0109  
 
 

1. Addendum response to questions: 
 
Question 1: Does the Facilities Master Plan encompass both the Fort McIntosh and 
South Campus or is it focused on just one campus?  

 
Answer: For both Campuses 

 
Question 2: There was no mention of a HUB SubContracting, will that be required, and 
what would be the subcontractor goal? 
  

Answer: We don’t require HUB Subcontracting 
 

Question 3: Do you require a list of recent projects from each sub-consultant?  i.e. 
Structural Engineer, Mechanical Engineer, Civil Engineer? Or just from the Architectural 
firm(s)?  If you require projects from each sub-consultant, it might be difficult to fit all of 
this information within the 35 page limit. 

 
  Answer: We are requesting a list only. 
 
Thank You,  
 
 
Miguel A. Rangel 
Interim Director of Purchasing 
Main Campus 
Purchasing Department (P-49) 
West End Washington Street 
Laredo, Texas 78040 
Tel: 956-721-5126 
Fax: 956-721-5122 
miguel.rangel@laredo.edu 
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